Ministry of Foreign and CARICOM Affairs

(MFCA) ADM: 1/2/39

14" March, 2023
Mrs. Jacqui Sampson-Meiguel
Clerk of the House
Office of the Parliament
Parliamentary Complex
The Red House
St. Vincent Street
Port of Spain

Dear Clerk of the House,
The Eighth Report of the Public Accounts Committee on the Examination of
the Report of the Auditor General on the Public Accounts of the Republic of

Trinidad and Tobago for the Financial Year 2021

I refer to your letter of 30™ November, 2022 on the subject at caption and the request therein
to present a written response to the recommendations/comments contained in the Report.

In this regard, I forward the enclosed response of the Ministry of Foreign and CAROICOM
Affairs to the recommendations/comments of the Committee, as contained in the Report.

The delay in transmitting the response is deeply regretted.

Yours faithfully,
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Permanent Secretary

Ministry of Foreign and CARICOM Affairs, 2 Prada Street, St. Clair, Newtown 190325, Port of Spain, Republic of Trinidad and Tobago
Tel. No.: + (868) 623-6894/285-5029 Email: permsec@foreign.gov.tt  Website: www.foreign.gov.it



